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South Eastern Freeway Upgrade 
Project 

Works Update – Extra Nights for Heysen Tunnels 

Temporary Closures 

       

 

  

Due to inclement weather, we will require some 
additional nights to complete the installation of the new 
Intelligent Transport Systems (ITS) overhead gantries. 

What’s happening: 
In addition to the current Heysen Tunnels night works, further night works are 
required to install six new overhead gantries over the roadway. These will 
assist in advising road users of traffic conditions ahead. 

The gantries are being craned into position during the night when traffic 
volumes are lower. 

For traffic impacts please visit here.  

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysen 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Wednesday 20 March 
2024  

Thursday 21 March 2024  
 
Monday 25 March 2024 

Tuesday 26 March 2024 

Wednesday 27 March 
2024 

(weather permitting)  

Hours of operation 

Between 6.30pm and 6am  

Where 

South Eastern Freeway, 
Adelaide and Crafers 
bound approaches to the 
Heysen Tunnels.  

https://dit.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0012/1341111/SEFUP-Heysen-Tunnels-Notification-Gantry-Installs.pdf
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysen
mailto:DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au

